
Office of the Independent Chairmen 
Castle Buildings Stormont Belfast BT4 3SG Northern Ireland 

Telephone 01232 522957 Facsimile 01232 768905 

30 October 1996 

TO: ALL PARTICIPANTS 

Please find attached three copies of the UDP statement of 

28 October, 1996, and the British Government statement and speaking 

note of 30 October, 1996, on Decommissioning. 

MADELEINE MAGEE 

General John de Chastela in Senator George J. Mitchell Prime Minister Hard Holkeri 
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